The AGM last year was very successful with 20 people attending at the Waratah Hills winery to hear Jill and Howard Plowright talk about local birds.  The delicious lunch and wine was big part of the success of the day as well. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nerrena Landcare Group has not met much over the year, except for the working group preparing the Black Spur Creek Wetlands project plan. This has involved many hours of meetings, literature reviews, mapping and list making. I am pleased to report that the plan is ready to be presented to the group tonight.
We are extremely grateful to the Shire of South Gippsland for giving us a grant to employ Michelle Harris to prepare the plan, bringing together the inputs of the LC group, VicRoads, the WGCMA, DELWP, and other agencies and community groups. 
I would like to thank Kate Walsh, Coral Hughes, Jill Vella and also Michelle Harris and Matt Bowler for their work, and for being here tonight to speak about the project, and launch the plan that has been prepared for public consultation. I hope you will read it and contribute to the plan if you think we have missed anything. 
In August, the group assisted with planting a long windbreak at Ben and Jemima’s place (Egans Road) along with students from Leongatha Secondary College. A lovely morning tea was enjoyed afterwards. 

